To: JRANSPORTINFRASTRUCTURE
Subject: RE: Correspondence relating to A303 Stonehenge - Consultation response
Date: 10 December 2021 09:36:07

| refer to my previous email, dated 25t July re the above and to yours of 8™ December.

Re-consideration of the plan to deal with the issue is a good reason to consider this plan.

| have taken the road a few times and on each occasion there has been a slow moving traffic or a
traffic jam for the length of road from which Stonehenge is visible. | take it that the traffic
problems are directly attributable to “rubber necking”: slowing down to take in the view.

My answer is that a line of trees be planted to obscure/hide the view of Stonehenge from the
road. Such would clear the traffic problem and enhance the environment. Traffic disruption
during the construction would be minimal and the cost greatly reduced.

| believe that my plan has merit of being simple, inexpensive and capable of being implemented
quickly and with the minimum of disruption.

| leave my thoughts with you and hope that they are useful.

David J Hilton
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